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No1§_ 0% -009 REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE
BUREAU OF CUSTOMS
MEMORANDUM
FOR
FROM

Chieflof-Staff, Office of the Commissioner/Deputy Commissioner
Internal Administration Group

SUBJECT : Vacancies of two posts of Technical Attaches at WCO

DATE : 08 August 2018

In line with the review of the Revised Kyoto Convention (RKC) at the recent
Policy Commission and Council sessions held in Brussels during the week of 25 to 30
June 2018, the Council agreed with the recommendation of the Policy Commission

that such review, expected to last in the region for three years, should be carried
out.

This undertaking shall be performed by experience staff with good knowledge
of the existing RKC and requirements necessary to bring the Convention in keeping
with modern Trade and Customs procedure.

As such, Mr. Ricardo Trevifio Chapa, Director General, World Customs

Organization, has announced the vacancies of two (2) posts of Technical Attaches
and its essential qualifications, to wit: -

> Established Customs or related experience in one or more areas of WCO
activity as contained in the Strategic Plan.

» Good spoken and written knowledge of one of the two official languages of
the WCO (English or French).

Any interested employee must submit the duly signed and completely filled
out herewith application forms to HRMD-BOC on or before 23 August 2018 for
evaluation of credentials and subsequent endorsement to the said post.

Also, please be guided to the attached Status of Technical Attaches indicating
the general terms and conditions of employment.

For widest dissemination.
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